
               NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL  

 

 

Dear parents/caregivers, 

 

As many of you are aware we currently have an uptake in positive COVID-19 cases at the school.  

It can be confusing to know how to respond so this update will address the Department for Education’s current 

Testing and Isolating requirements for preschool, school and OSHC.  

 IF A CHILD OR STAFF MEMBER TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 THEY MUST 

NOTIFY THE PRESCHOOL/SCHOOL/OSHC.  

 PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND FOR 5 DAYS IF COVID-19 POSITIVE (starting from the 

day after the positive test).  

 DO NOT ATTEND WHILE SYMPTOMATIC (if still symptomatic after 5 days). 
 

Attached to this email are Testing and Isolating requirements for preschool, schools and OSHC for further 

information. Both can also be found here:  

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-safe-measures-and-

requirements 

It is important that our school community complies with these requirements many people are still vulnerable in our 

community and we must look after each other. Following these requirements will minimise the spread.  Please 

contact the school on 82642777 to report positive cases or if you have any further questions.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

Matt Kerslake- Principal 
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